
VDOT RESPONSE TO DPB ECONOMIC IMPACT ANALYSIS OF PROPOSED 
REPLACEMENT REGULATION FOR LAND USE PERMIT MANUAL 

 
The Virginia Department of Transportation concurs with the Economic Impact Analysis 
prepared by the Department of Planning & Budget concerning the replacement regulation for the 
Land Use Permit Manual (24 VAC 30-151). 


